
Epsom and Ewell parking review 
2025: Statement of reasons for 
Stoneleigh Station 
A document explaining our parking proposals and 
reasons for introducing them 
This document sets out our proposals for amended parking controls at Stoneleigh Station 
as part of our Epsom and Ewell parking review 2025. 
At this stage, we are intending to introduce the controls and restrictions described in this 
document and shown in the associated drawing but are inviting representations (both for 
and against) to be made by the public before the final decisions are taken. 
If you wish to comment on, object to or express support for any of the proposals you must 
do so either online or by letter by the date given. 

Ewell division proposal 
The county councillor for this division is Mr John Beckett.  

Stoneleigh 
Stoneleigh Broadway 
Surrey county council advertised parking proposals on Stoneleigh Broadway for the new 
development at Stoneleigh Station, the development has now been completed but the 
proposed new dropped kerb was not introduced as per the original layout plans. 
This has meant we have had to rearrange the parking bays to accommodate the current 
situation and make the disabled bays accessible via the dropped kerb. 
These proposals are shown on drawing 47. 

https://mycouncil.surreycc.gov.uk/mgUserInfo.aspx?UID=1094
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